

院長:張仁良教授 銅紫荊星章 太平紳士 Dean: Professor Stephen Y L Cheung, BBS JP

18 May 2011

Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni of the Faculty of Science,

Congratulatory Message for 50th Anniversary Celebration of Faculty of Science Hong Kong Baptist University

Warmest congratulations to the Faculty of Science, Hong Kong Baptist University on its 50th Anniversary.

In the past years, colleagues of Faculty of Science worked tirelessly to nurture the future generations. Most of these young people have become responsible adults, world-class scholars or brilliant leaders in our society, making great contributions to Hong Kong and the Mainland.

With colleagues' dedication and commitment, I trust that the Faculty of Science will continuous to grow. Taking this opportunity, I sincerely wish the Faculty of Science another fruitful half-century.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Stephen Cheung

Dean, School of Business, BBS JP

